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Angel Wings R.0turn 
To Pby Kole

In the ninth grade's cha
pel program, a pair of 
little angel wings, dis
carded three years cigo, 
came back into prominence.
Three years ago they be
longed to Janet Weaver, 
/if ter Janet used them 
twice and her sister once, 
her mother decided to dis
card them. Miss Edith 
Farmer,thinking they might 
be needed in a school play, 
asked for them.
The very next year they 
were used in the seventh 
grade's chapel program. 
This year Janet, much to 
her surprise, found her
self wearing them again.
Mss Farmer is still keep
ing them for, who knows, 
they may appear in a play 
next year.

J. Whitley

HonorRollForTerm
FRESHI'ffiN  ̂i I

Barbara Carrol 
Sandra Stott 
Linda Ifenning 
Janet Weaver (except for 
absences)

SOPHOMORES 
Jasper Horton 
Fannie R, Howell (except 
for absences)
Hodges Privette (except 
for absences)

JUNIORS 
Almeta Brown 
Jewel Whitley 
June Vick 
Sue Weaver 
Shirley Williams 
Faye M. Strickland (exccpt 
for absences)

SENIORS 
Peggy BrasTJcll (exccpt for 
absences)
Wary Ella Glover 
Louise Wells

;x-Student Prospers 
Tom Right Subjects
Proof that the school of
ten knoxiTs the right sub
jects for students to take 
came in a letter from Rex 
Vick, a former student, to 
Miss Edith Farmer this 
month.
He wrote that he "espe
cially" îjants to thank her 
for seeing that he took 
the right subjects in high 
school.
"A student doesn’t real-- 
ize ho;̂  important algebra 
and geometry can be in 
later life while ho is go
ing to school," ho de
clared.
Rex is now working in 
Newport News, Virginia, at 
the Newport Mows Shipbuild
ers and Drydock Company, 
where he has to use many 
of his high school sub- 
.jects in his work.______

JOHNSON'S SUPER MARKET

Groceries -  Meats -  Produce -  Barbecue 

Eshelmdn's And Purina Feeds 

Baby Chicks 

Sdusage Grinding And Stuffing
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